
    

 

22nd  September 2016 

 

Y1 TRIP TO BETHEL CHURCH 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

As part of their religious studies, children in Y1 will be going to Bethel 

Church on Green Lane to learn about Christianity. 

 

We will be going  on the morning of Thursday 29th  September. Please 

ensure your child arrives at 8.50am prompt. 

 

As this is a morning only trip, lunchtime arrangements will be as usual. 

 

Please sign and return the consent slip below. Your permission is also 

required for your child to be photographed whilst at Bethel Church. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

J. Davies 

Headteacher 

 

I  do / do not give my consent for my child to attend Bethel Church: 

 

I do / do not give my consent for my child to be photographed: 

 

Child’s name:……………………………………………………………………………  Class:…………………………. 

 

Signed:…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 


